
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
     
     August was another active month, with our
whole family being involved in supporting a VBS,
as well as other youth and weekly services. 
     We are thanking God for 2 baptised in the
wonderful name of Jesus, including a Japanese
lady who had only been attending a short time.
     The first VBS in several years was held
midway through August, and Naomi was an
instrumental part in the planning and execution
of it. We had 24 children across 2 days!
     Summer break has ended for our boys, and
Claire is excited to be starting up her lessons
again too. 
     We also have the Global Association of
Theological Studies (GATS) coming into Japan as
our ministerial training arm. We had the Hughes
as our training speakers, and we enjoyed their
practical insight into teaching and ministering
the Word of God.

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS

     Please pray for our residency renewal
paperwork. We are waiting on a response
and that can save us a large amount of
expense and time over the next 3 years.
Please pray that the Will of God will be
done.
     Please also pray for Caleb as he
ministers at a nearby church for the first
time on September 7th.  
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